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Thank You: INHWE-AoME Joint Conference

2025

Another INHWE-AoME Joint Conference, “Learning Together for Clinical
Excellence 2025", concluded this month with a wonderful 2 days at the Open
University in the United Kingdom. | want to extend my heartfelt thanks to
everyone who contributed to making this event such a meaningful and
inspiring experience.

To all our speakers, panelists, poster presenters and workshop leaders, your
insights and expertise provided the foundation for an inspiring programme.
Thank you for sharing your knowledge so generously, presenting in a spirit
that fostered collaboration and for challenging us to think deeply and
creatively.

To all attendees, your active participation and thoughtful engagement
brought life to every session. The connections forged and ideas exchanged
during this conference will undoubtedly influence the future of health
workforce education and healthcare practice. A special thanks to the
organising teams within INHWE, AoME and our hosts at the Open University.
The dedication and hard work over 18 months leading up to the conference
ensured a seamless, successful event.

As we now take some time to reflect on this event, I hope the inspiration,
connections, and knowledge gained will continue to shape our work and
strengthen our network to proceed with our shared commitment to clinical
excellence. Thank you for being part of this event and this ongoing journey.

We look forward to staying connected and seeing you at future conferences!

AoME & INHWE
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